Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WO

Dear Parents / Carers,
Friday 24th November
The children have had another great week in Falcons.

In Food Tech, we made a cream cheese, fruit dip. The children then chopped up different fruits and put them on a
plate and the children went around to different staff members and offered them to taste our wonderful dip with
some fruit. It was delicious!

In Science this week, we classified and sorted animals. The children worked well as a team describing each of the
animals and putting them in the correct group.

In history, we looked at steam trains and how they have evolved. We looked at different viewpoints — who in the
past had thought steam trains were good and who thought steam trains were bad. We used a concept cartoon to
help us.

On Sunday 3rd December (11.30-2:30) the PTA will be putting on the Christmas Fair. They are so excited to welcome
you all there. There will be lots to see and do including: a raffle with fantastic prizes, a selection of food including fish
and chips and pizza, games and prizes to be won. We can’t wait to see you there!

On Monday 4th December all the children will be taking part in a Reindeer Fun Run to support the brilliant Phyllis
Tuckwell charity. The children will be provided with a set of antlers for them to wear on the day and take home.
Sponsorship forms have come home and any amount you can donate would be appreciated.

Congratulations on those children receiving a golden leaf this week:

Teddy — For showing resilience and working hard with a smile on his face.
Elena — For joining it with inclusion at all opportunities and trying her best

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend.
Best wishes,

The Falcons Team



